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WFWP Malta was invited to attend the last 'Iftar' of this year's Ramadan by Mrs. Sanaa El Nahal 

Ambassador for Peace and Director of ACIS Malta (Arab Cultural Information Society). 

 

Ms. Myrabelle Corlett and Ms. Tomoko Cassar from WFWP Malta were warmly welcomed to ACIS 

Centre in San Gwann by Ms. Sanaa and her husband Dr. Nader Al Nahal and introduced to other guests . 

 

The annual Ramadan Iftar celebration was very well attended by family and friends of the Muslim 

community in Malta. 

 

After offering thanksgiving prayer, everyone was seated around the dinner table and invited to sample the 

varied spread of middle eastern food lovingly prepared purposely for the occasion by Ms Sanaa and her 

friends. 

 

During and after supper we could exchange greetings and introduce our organisation and make new 

friends. 

 

Before closing the evening, the hostess addressed the guests once more and announced how much she 

appreciates old friendships, specifically mentioning how over the years she has worked with and always 

found support from Women's Federation for World Peace and then presented gift tokens to all the guests. 

 

Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta President 

 

  


